
The Emergency Food Assistance Program (TEFAP) Public Information Notice 

Per 7 CFR 251.4(l) 

The State of Alaska, Department of Education & Early Development (DEED) is committed 

to transparency and public access to information about The Emergency Food Assistance 

Program (TEFAP). In accordance with 7 CFR 251.4(l), the following information is made 

publicly available: 

 

1. List of Eligible Recipient Agencies (ERAs) 

A list of all Eligible Recipient Agencies (ERAs) that have a current agreement with the Alaska 

DEED for the distribution of TEFAP foods is publicly available. 

This list includes: 

• Agency Name 

• Physical Address 

• Contact Telephone Number 

   [Click here to view the full list of Eligible Recipient Agencies]  Alaska TEFAP 
Agencies.pdf  

 

2. Statewide Uniform TEFAP Eligibility Criteria 

The uniform Statewide TEFAP eligibility criteria used to determine household eligibility for 

receiving TEFAP foods in Alaska is also publicly available. 

   [Click here to view the TEFAP Eligibility Guidelines] AK TEFAP State Plan APPROVED 
1.30.2025.pdf 

 

For more information about TEFAP in Alaska, please contact: 

Alaska Department of Education & Early Development 

Child Nutrition Programs  

Phone: 907-465-8710 

Email: eed.cnp.tefap@alaska.gov 

Website: The Emergency Food Assistance Program - Education and Early Development 
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